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Dear Parent/carer,

| cannot quite believe that | am writing for the last newsletter of the half term but they do say that time
flies when you are having fun! | would like to start by thanking Amy Jordison, Sahar Dibden and Rachel
Teale for leading such informative parent maths workshops. They were very well attended and we have
received extremely positive feedback from those of you who were lucky enough to be able to come. We
intend to offer similar events in the future and will keep you posted.

| also need to thank our intrepid group of willow weavers who spent the vast majority of Monday helping
to transform part of our field into a Forest School. They really have done an amazing job, as well as
thinking of other ways in which we can enhance the outside learning environment.

| hope that you have a lovely half term and look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 2" November.

Tina Clarke

Few changes

You may see some changes in the entrance hall in the next few days as we are having a bit of a move around. My
office will be moving to where Helen Deighton is at the moment and she and the rest of the office team will be
moving to the larger room in which | can currently be found. The front desk will be manned from 8.30 — 12.00 by
Emma Butterworth, the process for finding someone to take on her mornings in the Early Years Unit is underway.
Arrangements for the end of the day will remain the same. We will have signage in place to remind you which way to
turn to find the office staff, should you need them. We will also be improving the front of school security by
installing a camera and intercom system; although this might not be in place immediately after half term. The whole
office change is a work in progress but we are hoping to inconvenience you as little as possible.

Football Reminder Few Reminders
School disco this Friday 23" October

Please could you remind your children

that they are not allowed to play School Lunches
football in the playground at the Please be aware a new menu for school lunches will be sent home

. . . . nd
beginning or end of the school day. this week., this will be in effect from Monday 2™ November.
Also can we kindly ask for all lunch accounts to be settled before the
Thank you.
end of term!

Parent Interviews
Wednesday 11" November & Thursday 12" November
Your child will come home with this letter on Friday please look out

for this!!



http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.oyepictures.com/o/thank_you/thank_you_002.gif&imgrefurl=http://forums.thesims.com/en_US/discussion/747494/ladydarkmoon24-thank-yous-and-gifts/p4&h=156&w=351&tbnid=2CbrggFZW9RoKM:&docid=fzFaR2G6DBxJ0M&ei=kxQmVsauEIiNUbGWhLgN&tbm=isch&ved=0CHMQMyhMMExqFQoTCIbE0Pvo0MgCFYhGFAodMQsB1w
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/thumb/2/2e/NoFootball.svg/285px-NoFootball.svg.png&imgrefurl=https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:NoFootball.svg&h=285&w=285&tbnid=Yus1RE_-GtIDgM:&docid=NgIAQ5oi8eVchM&ei=VBomVu-cIsa1a7_Pg_gP&tbm=isch&ved=0CCkQMygMMAxqFQoTCO-Wk7ru0MgCFcbaGgodv-cA_w

